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Happy learners. Aiming High. 

News 

Dear Holtsmere families,  

I hope that you have all had a good week. The weather 

is definitely milder and the evenings a little bit longer… 

Spring is on the way.  

Teachers strike 

Thank you so much for your support during this week’s 

strike. We appreciate that the school closure would 

have been inconvenient but this is the intention of 

strike action.  

As you are aware the National Education Union is     

planning further strike action in March. As soon as I 

know the arrangements for those days I will let you 

know. Unions advise teachers not to inform their Head 

teachers in advance therefore I am really grateful that 

our teachers do let me know in plenty time! 

Due to the uncertainty of strike action I have made the 

decision to change the dates of parents evening so that 

they will not be disrupted if teachers are on strike.  

The evenings will be: 

Monday 6th March 3.30 –6pm face to face in school 

6pm –6.30 phone appointments  

Wednesday 8th March 3.10-4 Nursery only additional 

appointments  

Thursday 9th March 3.30 –6pm face to face in school 

6pm –6.30 phone appointments  

Booking will open on Arbor on Monday 6th February 

at 6pm and close on Wednesday 1st March at 9am  

 Safer Internet Day  

Reminder 

Safer Internet Day is on Tuesday 7th February and 

Mrs Butler, our Computing lead will be holding a 

parents session at 2.40 on this day. Please sign up 

for the session using Arbor.  

Please complete this short survey to support 

us https://3zd1ar8acbu.typeform.com/to/vvvj3ml4  

before the session as this will enable us to share     

appropriate apps etc. for your children. 

Children’s Mental Health Week 6th—10th February 

We will be celebrating the week in school with      

various activities. I have attached some information 

to this newsletter. Next Friday children are invited to 

‘Dress to impress’ and can wear their own clothes to 

express their individuality. There is NO donation    

required.  

Year 1 Art The children have enjoyed learning 

about the style of American artist Peter Thorpe.  

Have a lovely weekend. Nicola O’Connell 

Headteacher  

https://3zd1ar8acbu.typeform.com/to/vvvj3ml4


 
Happy learners. Aiming High. 

Attendance Matters 

Well done to Chestnut class!  

Our target is 96%. Being in school each day, if well, gives your child the best chance 

of learning and making good progress both educationally and socially. 

Happy Birthday! 

 

 

 

 

 

School Diary 

Tuesday 7th Feb   Safer Internet Day 

Friday 10th Feb  ‘Dress to impress’ Children to wear their own clothes as part of 

children’s Mental Health Week. 

Finish for half term  (3pm for Nursery, 3.10 rest of the school) 

Friday 10th Feb  Nursery tour 9.30  

Monday 20th Feb  All children return to school  
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